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 TICKETS ON SALE FRIDAY FOR THE 2017  
NCAA WOMEN’S FROZEN FOUR AT FAMILY ARENA IN ST. CHARLES 

           ST. LOUIS – Dec. 15, 2016 – Beginning tomorrow (Friday) at 10 a.m. Central, fans can order all-
session tickets for the 2017 NCAA Women’s Frozen Four at The Family Arena in St. Charles, Mo.  An 
all-session package includes a ticket to both semifinal games on March 17 and the championship 
game on March 19.   

Tickets range from $24 to $44 and can be purchased online at NCAA.com/Tickets, by phone at 800-
293-5949 or at The Family Arena box office.  Groups of 10 or more can purchase general admission 
tickets for $15 each by calling The Family Arena box office at 636-896-4237. 
 
The semifinal games are set for 5 and 8 p.m. Central on Friday, March 17 and the opening faceoff for 
the 2017 championship game will be at 2 p.m. Central on Sunday, March 19.   

Lindenwood University and the St. Louis Sports Commission serve as hosts for the event.  This marks 
the first time an NCAA Championship will be hosted in St. Charles.   

NCAA WOMEN’S FROZEN FOUR SCHEDULE 
*All times listed as Central and are subject to change 

Friday, March 17 – 5 p.m. – Semifinal No. 1 
Friday, March 17 – 8 p.m. – Semifinal No. 2 
Sunday, March 19 – 2 p.m. – Finals  

For more information on the event, visit stlsports.org/wff.     
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The St. Louis Sports Commission is the privately-funded nonprofit organization that grows, strengthens and 
moves St. Louis forward through sports.  The organization uses the power of sports to enhance the area’s 

quality of life and generate economic and social benefit for the St. Louis region. 
 

 
 

 

 

 


